(

City of Phoenix
To: Inger Erickson Date: October 25, 2021
Deputy City Manager
From: Tm Valencia

Youth and Education Director

Subject: REVISED ITEM 60 — AARP EXPERIENCE CORPS PHOENIX TUTORING
PROGRAM INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENTS '

This memo revises Item 60 to correct and mark it on the agenda as an Ordinance and
not Formal Action. Intergovernmental agreements are being executed with local school
districts for the AARP Experience Corps Phoenix Tutoring program, which requires an

ordinance. :

Inger Erickson, Deputy City Manager




